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Essex Libraries’ Winter 

Reading Challenge 

would to get as many 

children involved as 

possible! 

  

As you may already 

know, the challenge is 

inspired by the famous 

Summer Reading Challenge, and this year the theme is 

endangered animals. Children aged 0-11 receive a booklet full 

of various activities involving literacy and creativity, which they 

can complete to earn stickers and have fun while learning! 

  

Children can also learn about endangered animals as they go 

along by following the challenge storyline on our YouTube, 

where they will travel around the world with Lyra the penguin. 

• Here is a link to the website where families can find out 

more information about the challenge: 

https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/news/winter-reading-

challenge 

Children can take part in the Winter Reading Challenge until 

Saturday 3 February. 

 

MEETINGS AND DISCUSSIONS WITH 

PARENTS 

We are here to help and are keen 

to support your children by 

working with parents.  We would 

like to ask that meetings are 

booked in advance wherever 

possible and that staff are treated in the same respectful way we 

would treat you.   
At our school we pride ourselves in positive, constructive 

relationships between staff and parents and it is important that 

this continues. Therefore, please note that in the extremely 

unlikely event of verbal abuse, staff will end the conversation 

and refer the matter to the Senior Leadership Team  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

                   
 

WALK TO SCHOOL  

LEADERBOARD 

 

1st -   BIRCH TREE 

2nd -   APPLE TREE 

3rd   -   OAK TREE 

CLASS CERTIFICATES  

 

CHERRY:  Lawrence & Skye 

APPLE:     Anya & Preston 

BIRCH:     Theo & Honor 

MAPLE:    Evie & Esme 

ELM:        Arabella & Felix    

LAUREL:   Ella & Amelia 

OAK:       Bella & Callum 

 

 

JIM BEAR AWARDS 

 

APPLE :  Jamie 

BIRCH: Lily P 

        

                          

 

https://youtu.be/jeqxj8zk91I?si=pYAkk-omINFdaB94
https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/news/winter-reading-challenge
https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/news/winter-reading-challenge


 

 
 

 

Kids With Bricks after school club will run 3:15- pm 

- 4:00pm on Thursday (last session 15th February). 

This club is open for Years 3-6. As well as 

completing a range of exciting educational 

challenges, children will have the chance to 

work both individually and in teams. As an added 

bit of fun, children from the club will also take 

part in a weekly inter-school competition where 

parents can vote for their favourites and points 

are won for the national leader board. The club costs £3.99 + VAT 

per child per session and is paid for termly in advance. All club 

places are reserved and paid for online. You can book 

here  www.kidswithbricks.com .   Any problems please contact  

bookings@kidswithbricks.com  or 01633 383211.  

 

LONG HAIR AND UNIFORM 

We are noticing a few items of jewellery are creeping in and also 

that some children are not keeping long hair tied back.  The 

statements below are taken from our School Uniform Policy 

which you can read in full on the school website here: 

 

• In accordance with the Local Authority requirements on 

health and safety, we do not allow children to wear 

jewellery. The exceptions to this rule are small, simple studs 

in pierced ears, small objects of religious significance or 

wristwatches.  

• “Smart” watches are strictly prohibited.  

• Mid to long length hair should be tied back at all times.  

 

CONTACT DETAILS 

Please get in contact with us if you have any questions or 

queries that can’t be addressed through Tapestry.  For general 

questions use the admin@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk .  Any SEN 

enquiries should be sent to senco@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk . For 

anything confidential please email directly to the head using 

the head@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk  

  

 

 

ATTENDANCE  
      

 

This week Bruno will be going to 

CHERRY TREE well done! Their 

attendance was 99.7%!! 

Weekly average for attendance 

this week was 95.8%.    

******************************* 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:- 

12/1/24:  Drop in – all classes 

17/1/24: 9am Y5 Class Assembly 

18/1/24: Dogs Trust Workshops 

23/1/24:  Roots to Food Workshops 

5/2/24: Y3 Colchester Castle Trip 

7/2/24: Parent Class Rep Meeting 

9.00am 

13/2/24:  Science Workshops 

16/2/24: Non-Pupil Day  

29/2/24: Y3 Class Assembly 

 

 

     PTFA CORNER 

 

Wishing everyone a restful weekend from Mrs Collins and all the staff at 

Felsted Primary School  
 

                                                                                    
 

 

  

 

 

  

 

NEW POLITE AWARD 

I have told the children today about a new award that will start next 

week.  This award relates to manners and politeness and will be chosen 

by our very hard-working Learning Support assistants.  They will be 

looking out for a child who stands out for their manners, considerateness 

and politeness.  The child will receive a certificate in Friday assembly 

and also their class will hold the politeness cup for a week 

https://www.kidswithbricks.com/
mailto:bookings@kidswithbricks.com
https://www.felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk/assets/fps-school-uniform-feb-22.pdf
mailto:admin@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:senco@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:head@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk

